
HB 1191 -- RIGHTS-OF-WAY OF POLITICAL SUBDIVISIONS

SPONSOR: Miller

Currently, political subdivisions are prohibited from requiring any
public utility that has legally been granted access to the
political subdivision's right-of-way prior to August 28, 2001, to
enter into an agreement or obtain a permit for general access to or
the right to remain in the right-of-way of the political
subdivision. This bill removes the restriction that the access
must have been granted prior to August 28, 2001.

The bill also makes some grammatical and intrasectional reference
changes to sections governing rights-of-way of political
subdivisions.


